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NOTICE OF CONTRACT AWARD 

 

FROM: 

Unified Patent Court (UPC) 

1, Rue du Fort Thüngen 

L-1499 Luxembourg 

Date of dispatch: 21/03/2025 

 

TO: 

Blue-Bag Ltd 

The Garage, Manor Farm, Chilcompton, Radstock 

BA3 4HP United Kingdom 

 

Subject: Notification of Contract Award for the UPC Request for Proposal - reference FA IT 
003 0125 Websites for UPC and PMAC.  

 

Dear Blue-Bag Ltd, 

 

Following the completion of the Open Procedure (hereinafter “Procedure”) conducted 
through the UPC Request for Proposal - reference FA IT 003 0125 Websites for UPC and PMAC 
(CPV-code: 72000000-5, IT services: consulting, software development, Internet and support), 
we are pleased to inform you that your Tender has been successful. 

 

In accordance with the terms and conditions set forth in the Procurement Documents, we 
hereby award you the Contract for both Lot 1 and Lot 2 of the Procedure FA IT 003 0125 
Websites for UPC and PMAC. 
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Summary of Contract Details (according to Procurement Documents): 

 

• Contracting Authority: Unified Patent Court (UPC) 

• Reference Number: FA IT 003 0125 Websites for UPC and PMAC 

• Description of Services/Goods/Works: Delivery of the Solution applicable to the 

development and maintenance of technical environments for UPC (Lot 1) and PMAC  

(Lot 2) websites. 

• Framework Agreement: Yes 

• Total Contract Value: 210.000 EUR 

• Award Criteria: Best price-quality ratio in accordance with Award Criteria of the 

Procedure as described in the Procurement Documents 

• Contract Start Date: 01/04/2025 

 

We appreciate your participation to the Procedure and look forward to a successful 
collaboration. 

 

Should you have any questions regarding the next steps, including the signing of the Contract, 
submission of required documents, or performance guarantees, please contact Didier 
CRUGNOLA (mail: didier.crugnola@unifiedpatentcourt.org). 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

UNIFIED PATENT COURT  

The President of the Court of Appeal,   

Klaus Grabinski  

 

Signature:  

 

  

 


		2025-03-18T17:24:20+0100
	KLAUS STEFAN MARTIN Grabinski




